
Mechanical Engineering Students Explored Pipe Manufacturing Unit at Surya Roshni 

 

The Department of Mechanical Engineering organized an industrial visit to Surya Roshni (Pipe 

Division), Malanpur, on 24th May 2025. 

Under the mentorship of Dr. Manoj Narwaria and Mr. Sudhir Sharma, students explored real-

time manufacturing systems, mechanical design applications, and industry quality standards. 

We extend our appreciation to the Bureau of Indian Standards (BIS), Noida Branch, and 

especially Mr. Vishvendra Tanwar for joining and supporting this educational journey. 
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